Archived: 09 October 2018 11:35:02

From: Kenny Barley

Sent: Thu, 23 Aug 2018 11:06:12

To: Planning

Subject: Fwd: New Community site Aviemore
Sensitivity: Normal

The proposed new community site in Aviemore on Frank Spaven drive does not need to be taken away from its current use, before when there was no goalposts
on it the kids used to use the oil storage facility to play football, this along with the vast kids in the area and the potential of increased transport in area means that
the green area should be retained as what it is. I'd suggest there's other sites within the local area that could be used or maybe the question should be asked does
Aviemore actually need another hall when they have some already.

Many thanks
K Barley



